
I am writing to inform you that I want the redistricting of our state to be fair and equal. I believe that 
Gerrymandering is and has occurred in our state regularly. I live in district 2 and I feel that our voices 
haven't been heard in Salem for over 30 years. And it's no wonder why half of Oregon wants to join 
Idaho.   
I do not want you to divide counties and assign 2 different districts to one county. It does not benefit the 
residents and only benefits the politicians.  
Referring to the available information I prefer Republicans Plan B. This plan insures us of the least 
amount of Gerrymandering.  
We the people are tired of our voices being silenced and we the people are standing up. Please be 
advised of what is happening in our state.  
All of you were elected to speak for the people and swore to do this... Now please uphold your oath.  
 
Sincerely  
Valerie Bradley  

 


